
                                  
 
 
CHILI/BAKED POTATO DINNER ~ THIS SATURDAY, OCT 28 
Each family is responsible for at least 10 tickets – a minimum of $60.  Additional tickets are available if you 
can sell them.  Please be sure to write your last name on the bottom of the ticket and check whether it is 
an adult or child’s ticket so that you will receive proper credit.  Each family is also asked to provide a 
dessert.  We will need plenty of volunteers for this event.  Sign up with PTM President, Angie Garner, 953-
8562.  Thank you! 
PLEASE NOTE THAT THE DATE DID NOT GET CHANGED ON ONE TICKET IN EACH SET OF 
TICKETS.  PLEASE CHECK YOUR TICKETS AND CHANGE THE DATE OR BRING IT BY THE 
OFFICE TO EXCHANGE FOR A CORRECT ONE.  IF YOU HAVE ALREADY SOLD THE ONE 
THAT SAYS NOV. 5, 2016, PLEASE CONTACT THOSE THAT HAVE PURCHASED TICKETS AND 
MAKE SURE THEY ARE AWARE OF THE ERROR.  
  
BOOK FAIR – THIS WEEK ONLY! 
Book Fair hours are 8:30 am – 6:00 pm.  Thank you to those who have signed up to volunteer.  If you would 
like to help please contact PTM President, Angie Garner, 953-8562.  Thank you! 
Reading is so important to children’s academic success and there are sooo many books to choose from.  The 
best way to encourage your child to read is to purchase books that catch his/her interests.  The PTM has 
purchased more than $1,000 worth of classroom equipment using “Scholastic Dollars” earned through book fair 
purchases.  Also, remember that the classroom that has the most sales at the book fair will enjoy a pizza party! 
Please remember that all of the books may not reflect your own family’s criteria for what you deem appropriate.  
Guide your student’s choices.   
 
ADOPT-A-VET 
To celebrate Veterans Day this year each classroom will be adopting some veterans to express appreciation to.  
If you have a friend or family member who served in the military, please be sure to give that information to 
your child’s teacher.  At least one veteran will be asked to come share with students in their classroom, 
representing all veterans.  A “thank you” expression will be sent to all veterans submitted by the students and 
parents. 
 
FREE GARDEN BROS CIRCUS TICKETS 
We have an abundance of Garden Bros Circus tickets for their show in Sanford this Thursday, Oct. 26.  Tickets 
admit one child (2-13 yrs old) with a paid adult ticket.  Adult tickets are available on their website beginning at 
$9.95.  If you would like the free child’s tickets, please stop by the office.  
 
DISCOUNT CARD AND PRETZEL MONEY DUE ASAP 
 

 
UPCOMING DATES 

 
Nov 22-24 – Thanksgiving Holiday    Nov 28 – Progress Reports 
Dec 7 – Christmas Concert (All School)   Dec 13 – CARE Graduation 
 

 


